
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF HIGHLAND 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

APPROVED MINUTES 

December 15, 2021 
 

The meeting was held electronically via ZOOM.  

Chairman Gerathy called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. 

ROLL CALL: 

David Gerathy, Chairman 

Michael Borg, Vice Chairman 

Anthony Raimondo, Secretary 

Peter Eichinger 

Scott Green  

Robert Hoffman 

John Jickling 

 

Lisa G. Burkhart, Zoning Administrator  Visitors: 0  

Chairman Gerathy noted that there was no public in attendance and dispensed with the normal introductions. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

There was no new business. 

 

MINUTE: 

Mr. Borg made a motion to approve the minutes of December 1, 2021, as corrected. Mr. Hoffman 

supported the motion and it carried with a unanimous voice vote. 

 

Discussion: 

Mrs. Burkhart stated that there are two cases for the January 5, 2022, meeting, one tabled case and a 

new request for signage in a residential district.  

 

Mr. Green reported that the Planning Commission is taking up master plan review and updates.  He 

invited the Board members share any of their concerns.  

 

Mr. Raimondo asked about the meeting schedule for next year.  

 

Mrs. Burkhart stated that an alternate has been appointed to the Zoning Board of Appeals. Mary 

Michaels has been appointed to a three-year term.  She is a former member of the Board. 

 

Adjourn: 

Mr. Green made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Hoffman supported the motion. The motion 

carried with a unanimous voice vote. The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Anthony Raimondo 

Secretary 

AR/lgb 


